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January 12, 2023 

Certificate of Mailing 

 

RE :  Notice of Public Hearing  

Dear Abutter: 

In accordance with the Town of Bourne Board of Health Regulations, you are hereby notified that The 
Long Point Trust, Stephen & Marybeth Bisson, Trustees have requested a hearing before the Bourne 
Board of Health for relief from the Bourne Board of Health Regulations for the installation of an 
upgraded Septic System.  The location of the property for which approval is sought is 176 Scraggy Neck 
Road (Map 51, Parcel 1 (Lot 2)), Cataumet where you are listed as an abutter.  At said hearing the 
Board will discuss and possibly vote on: 
 
The following variances requested from the 150-foot setback to the proposed Soil Absorption 
System (SAS) and Reserve Area (RA): 
 

o SAS to the Salt Marsh southwest from 150’ to 138’ (12’ variance) 
o SAS to the Salt Marsh northeast from 150’ to 101’ (49’ variance) 
o SAS to Coastal Bank southwest from 150’ to 66’ (84’ variance) 
o SAS to Coastal Bank northeast from 150’ to 57’ (93’ variance) 
o RA to the Salt Marsh to the south from 150’ to 126’ (24’ variance) 
o RA to the Salt Marsh to the northeast from 150’ to 112’ (38’ variance) 
o RA to Coastal Bank southwest from 150’ to 51’ (99’ variance) 
o RA to Coastal Bank northwest from 150’ to 64’ (86’ variance) 

This hearing is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, January 25th  at 5:30 p.m.in Conference Room #2 at the 
Bourne Veteran’s Memorial Community Building, 239 Main Street, Buzzards Bay.  Information regarding the 
hearing may be available for your review one week prior to the meeting by contacting the Bourne Health 
Department at 508-790-0600, Ext. 1513, Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 

Meeting agendas are posted on the Town of Bourne website, www.townofbourne.com/health no less than 48 
hours in advance of the hearing.  Please confirm the date, time, and location of the meeting with the Town, in 
case of any changes.   Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned at don@brackeneng.com or the Bourne Health Department at 508-790-0600, Ext. 1513. 

Sincerely, 
BRACKEN ENGINEERING INC. 

 

 

Donald F. Bracken, Jr., PE 
President 
Agent for the Applicant 

http://www.brackeneng.com/
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